
Submitter: Erick Headrick 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Environment and Natural Resources 

Measure: SB1589 

The willamette river is a public waterway and should be open to use by all who wish 

to enjoy it. The personal interests of a few wealthy and high profile owners should 

never be put ahead of the hundreds of families that use the waterway to make 

memories and enjoy the natural resources of our state. There is no scientific reason 

yo restrict towed watersports any more than they have already been.  


